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Headteacher’s Newsletter – 8th January 2021  
 

Well done everyone – children, parents and staff team – we’ve got through the week! 
 

It has been great to see most children on line for their learning. If your child is at home and 
you haven’t managed to go online yet, please try to get them online on Monday at 9.30am 
for their register and first session.  
 

Teachers are teaching live lessons via google classroom/google meet. The children in and 
out of school receive the same teaching. I am sure there will be improvements as we move 
forward and learn new things  
 

Children attending School 
The children in school are in 3 class pods. There is a maximum of 15 children in each pod. 
Year 1 (Rowan) pod is now full.  
 

Children in school will be re-starting gymnastics on Friday next week and so will need their 
shorts sent in their zip bag on a Wednesday each week. 
 

In school we have to ensure good ventilation so have the windows and doors open a lot. If 
your child feels the cold it might be a good idea to add extra layers – so a vest and round 
necked t-shirt before their polo shirt and jumper. 
 

Children not attending School/Working from home 
Children at home will need to access the remote learning every day and should be online 
for register at 9.30am every day. If you need any help please do email me 
(head@stpaulstongham.com) or your child’s classteacher or call school on 01252 400222 
 

Monster Phonics for parents 
As you may know, we use Monster Phonics as our scheme. They are offering free phonics 
sessions for parents. These can be booked here -  
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/phonics-essentials-for-parents-tickets-135845342075?aff= 
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